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Minutes
Conservation Commission
Tuesday, June 10, 2014
7:00pm

Present: Francis (Buddy) Dougherty, Chairman
Jay Chrystal, Vice-Chairman arrived at
Jordan Bailey, Member
Evangelos (Evan) Gerekos, Member

Absent: Darrell Philpot, Selectboard Representative, Therry Neilsen-Steinhardt, Alternate and Eric
DiVirgilio, Alternate.

Potential Night Run

Buddy said he would like to add a night run. Not an ultra-race just a run. They could go from Camp Tevya
and out to the power lines and back. Jordan said the potential is there but it will take a lot of work. Buddy
said they will need to work on the night time Route 13 safety. Evan asked if they should ask Milford if
they could borrow their electronic sign for the night.

RTP Grant
Buddy said they have received final approval notice for the RTP Grant this is to improve the rail trail from

South Main Street to Bohanon Bridge.

Water testing
Jay said Kathy Bramley took some water samples of Lake Potanipo. The water by the bridge showed a low E.

Coli level. At Lancy Brook the E coli level is high. Jay said Kathy Bramley will be picking up supplies to test
the water at Melendy Pond.

Non-Public Session
Jay made a motion to go into non-public session to discuss possible land purchases under RSA 91-A:

3, I1 (d) and immediately adjourn. Evan seconded. Jay, Jordan, Evan, and Brendan all voted yes.

Jay moved, seconded by Jordan, to come out of non-public session and seal the minutes.
Meeting adjourned at 9:30.
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Submitted by Kristen Austin
Next meeting will be held on July 8, 2014



